
What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 

An incredibly “buzzy” end of term! Year 4 blew our socks off with their energy and commitment to the play. A huge WELL DONE! 

English –  The children have explored poetry in the run up to Easter and have learnt all about limericks and clerihews. They had 
lots of fun experimenting with rhyme to create some silly and brilliant poems!      

Maths – Year 4 have finished their work on fractions and demonstrated impressive understanding of the topic in their end of 
unit test.  
 
Wider Curriculum – In our final Geography lesson of the term, children enjoyed focusing on their oracy skills for No Pen Day. After 
briefly recapping our learning over the unit and sharing some top tips for speaking and listening in groups, the children engaged in 
impressive group discussions around the question, “Should we stop importing food?” Just some of their thoughtful responses were 
“Yes – because stopping climate change is much more important than our favourite foods!” (Annie) to “No - but we should make 
sure that all the vehicles used are electric” (Stanley). Also, see photos of the children working on their fair tests in science– 
measuring decibels recorded when dropping a boomwhacker from different heights using a decibel meter app.  
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Important Notices 

 
HOME LEARNING OVER THE HOLIDAYS (and into next 
term!)  

• Listening to your child read and discussing their 
reading with them.  

• TTRS/Mathsframe/Hit the Button: 

Please encourage your child to practice their times 
tables as much as possible between now and the 
Year 4 Multiplication Check (June)  

Lunch and Play Time – As the weather gets warmer, please 
ensure your child is wearing sunscreen if it is sunny. They 
may bring in sunscreen to school to apply during the day 
themselves.  
 
PE Kit – After Easter, our PE lesson will be on a Wednesday. 
Please ensure that your child wears their PE kit to school 
every Wednesday. 

Year 4 News 
4th April 2025 

Shining Stars  

 

4B – Janet Keat 
jkeat@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

4W – Eleanor Graham 
egraham@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  

Congratulations to our Shining Stars last week for 
demonstrating our school values. 

 
4B – Finley, Freya 

 
4W – Sophia, Macie  
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